
Popelka 
Executive Board: Austin Sakamoto, Rachel Gajardo, Josh Varkel, Gazaleh Shafie, Sam Mahdad, Kayleen Perlof & Anuar Salazar

 
I.03 Opportunity for Pledge of Allegiance 
I.04 Approval of Minutes – Minutes for 8/14/2013 & 8/28/2013 approved by consent. 

 

II. Public Forum 
 

III. Reports  
III.01  Fiscal Affairs Report and Recommendation(s) for possible Senate action  

No report at this time. 
1. Club Start-Up Funds: None 
2. One time event or other fund requests: None 
3. Request for transfer:  None 

 
III.02  Campus-Wide Committee Reports 
 No recommendations for committee representatives at this time.  
 Sohail Tehrani reported on the College Council. 
 Austin Sakamoto reported on the Academic Senate 

 
III.03  SGOCC President’s Report 
 Rachel Gajardo, SGOCC President, gave a report on the happenings of the ASOCC and various upcoming events.  
 
III.04  Inter Club Council Report 
 Gazaleh Shafie, InterClub Council President gave a report on the InterClub Council. 
 
III.05  Standing/Ad-hoc/Special Committees 

1. Recycling Center – Cristian Salazar reported 
2. Constitution and Bylaws – No report 

 

IV. Unfinished Business  
 

V.New Business 
 All items under new business are discussion and/or action items.  Attachments are available in the ASOCC Office.  
   

V.01 City of Costa Mesa’s 60th Celebration 
Vice President of Administration, Rich Pagel and Hank Panian gave a presentation regarding the City of Costa Mesa’s 60th Anniversary 
Celebration Scarecrow Festival. 

 Motion by Kourosh Momeni to create a task force for the scarecrow competition, motion 2nd by Desiree Popelka.  Motion passes 6-0. 

V.02 Recycling Center Remodel Update  
Mike Carey, Director of the ASOCC Recycling Center, and representatives from Daugherty and Daugherty gave a presentation regarding the 
Recycling Center remodel.  

V.03 Higher One Debit Card Overview  
Melissa Moser, District Director of Financial Aid and representatives from High One gave a presentation on the Higher One Debit Card.  
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